
RANDOLPH CLAY HIGH SCHOOL 

NOTICE OF 2017-2018 DRESS CODE 

 

June 12, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 As we prepare to end this school year, we have reflected on a 

few issues that need to be addressed before money is spent on 

school clothing for next year.  

 Students will not be allowed to wear the following types 

of clothing for the 2017-2018 school year: distressed jeans 

(jeans with rips and holes) of any kind, tights, 

leggings and jeggings (with or without pockets), mid-

drift shirts that show any type of skin, short skirts, 

body conforming (tight fitting) dresses/skirts or 

backless sandals (flip flops), no headgear (bonnets, 

head scarfs, doo-rags, bandanas or any type of head 

wraps. No headphones of any type (beats or 

earbuds). 

 We wish you all a prosperous summer and look forward to 

seeing you in the 2017-2018 school term. 

 

Educationally yours, 

Dr. Tangela Madge 


